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TAPE 65, SIDE A

002    CHAIR REPINE:  Calls the meeting to order at 8:35 a.m.

PUBLIC HEARING ON HB 3062

014  JANET McCOMB, COMMITTEE ADMINISTRATOR: Outlines  the bill and the
fiscal analysis (EXHIBIT A).

031  MIKE CLARK, CHAIR,  APPRAISERS CERTIFICATION BOARD:  Submits and
reviews testimony in opposition to HB 3062 (EXHIBIT B).

063  REP. WOOTEN: Did  the Board choose  to lower fees  after
legislation was introduced?

067  MR.  CLARK: The  Board has  pledged six  months to  the review  of
fees, looking for a change in the next biennium.

085  REP.  NAITO:  At  this  time  the  fees  are  $50  lower  for  both
the certificate and the renewal?

MR. CLARK:  The  fees are  $300  for  initial licensure  and  $250 for

renewals.

102  CALVIN  HENRY,  ADMINISTRATOR,  APPRAISER  CERTIFICATION  AND
LICENSURE BOARD:  Responds to committee questions. 211    CHAIR REPINE: 
Asks for clarification on the number of people certified.

MR. HENRY: Half of the new  certifications will become renewals during

the second half of the year.



247  MIKE DEWEY,  APPRAISAL INSTITUTE OF  OREGON: Testifies in  support
of HB 3062. -The fees were not reduced because of this legislation, but
because it

was prudent to reduce the fees.

328  FRANK BRAWNER,  OREGON BANKERS  ASSOCIATION AND  STATE CHARTER 
BANKS OF OREGON:  Testifies in support of HB 3062.

343    Recessed for fire at 9:05 a.m.

Committee did not reconvene.
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